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            PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY MEMORANDUM, 16-15
TO: 

Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates



Regional Program Specialists



Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:  
Gretchen Marshall, Assistant Director


Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE:   
August 22, 2016
SUBJECT:
PCC School Clothing Letters
The purpose of this memorandum is to provide clarification regarding school clothing letters. The school clothing letters are not issued to PCCs.  Only DCBS foster care homes receive school clothing letters.
Any request for a school clothing letter from a PCC or a PCP foster home, should be denied.

If you have any questions regarding this memorandum, please contact:

Jennifer Thornhill, Internal Policy Analyst III/PCC Liaison

Jennifer.thornhill@ky.gov  

(502) 564-6852, ext. 3608

KentuckyUnbridledSpirit.com 
                                                                                                                An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D


